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Eric opened the meeting at 1:30. Minutes were read 
by Jerry and were approved. No treasure report 
given. 11 members present. Next meeting May 9th at 
the Club Field at 1:00. 

Old Business: Jerry stated that the restroom has been cleaned and stocked with an instruction sheet 
placed on the door on how to use the port-a-pot.  

New Business: The field was filled with top soil where needed and grass seed planted. Paul brought his 
tractor and seed was donated by Vern and Eric. Dave brought straw. We had elections and the results 
are as follows: 
 President – Dave Herr 
Vice President – Vern Ludy 
Secretary/Newsletter Editor – Jerry Bystry 
Treasurer – Jim Reick 
Safety Officer – Mike Egan 
A discussion about the lawn mowers was held with a plan to be finalized for the May meeting. Jerry 
stated that he would be bringing out the batteries soon and Dave indicated his intention to spray for 
weeds. Next meeting May 9th at 1:00 at the field. 
 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 
Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

Editors Comments:  A very nice turn out for the field work session. We got a lot of work completed. 
Field looks good. 


